
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

May 2023

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 1ST MAY – EARLY MAY BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED

THURSDAY 4TH MAY – 2 YEAR CHECKS – PARENTS EVENING – 5:30-6:30PM
 Please speak with a staff member to book.

FRIDAY 5TH MAY – KING’S CORONATION – GARDEN PARTY AND ROYAL 
AFTERNOON TEA! 

Fancy dress welcome! Come and join us for a day of fun and games! 
MONDAY 8TH MAY – BANK HOLIDAY FOR THE CORONATION OF KING 

CHARLES – NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED
THURSDAY 18TH MAY – SCHOOL LEAVERS PARENTS EVENING – 5:30 – 7:00PM 

Please speak with a staff member to book.
MONDAY 29TH MAY – BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY CLOSED

WC 29TH MAY – MAY HALF TERM
MONDAY 5TH JUNE – CARING FOR THE COMMUNITY DAY

Activities to be carried out throughout the day
FRIDAY 16TH JUNE – FATHERS DAY BAKE SALE

FUN - FILLED 
APRIL!
Little Lambs have enjoyed celebrating Easter alongside their 
friends, they made Easter bonnets, took part in an Easter 
Egg hunt, enjoyed baking cheesy chick biscuits and Easter 
Rocky Road, planting in the garden and creating their Easter 
Cards! 
Thank you to all the parents and family members who 
attended our Easter Brunch - we had such a lovely morning! 
The children and parents enjoyed taking part in some Easter 
crafts and enjoyed an Easter Breakfast buffet of crumpets, 
croissants, pain au chocolat’s, toast, fruit, yoghurt and juices.
The Farmers have enjoyed celebrating Eid at nursery We 
created some beautiful lanterns, shimmering stars and 
moons, explored the spice station and created our very own 
curry. We also had snack of samosas and poppadom's with 
special dips - it was delicious! We did lots of dancing whilst 
listening to Bollywood music - we had a brilliant day 
celebrating Eid with our friends and the ladies. 
In May we will be focusing on ‘songs and rhymes’ with the 
children, we will also be holding some song and rhyme time 
stay and play sessions for parents to attend. – dates for the 
sessions will be shared with parents within each of the 
rooms.


